
 

 

From: mary piering [mailto:marypiering@att.net]  
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2012 1:26 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 
Subject: devlopement on Keefe Ave. 
 
Hello Ms. Schiller, I am writing to you to voice my opposition to the proposed developement by 
Trinitas on Keefe Ave. My concerns are noise, serious parking issues and the large scale "dorm" 
housing up to 700 people dropped in a neighborhood of duplexes and single family homes.I also 
believe that the area is zoned for light industrial. It should stay that way and that sort of job 
promoting development should be the focus. Please do not let this happen. Thank you, Mary 
Piering, resident of the 3400 block of Bremen St. 
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